
A Note from Our President!

Fatt is here! Trees have [ost their [eaves and
colors, so snow is right around the corner!
Before we get into snow, I woutd tike to take this
time to express appreciation for att of you that
donated and volunteered in the Rummage Sale
and the BBO. Because of everyone's hard work,
NCA was abte to add more to our donations [ist.
Thank you att for your help! Have a very Merry
Christmas and may the love and joy of the
season be with you always.

Best wishes for the New Year!

Sandi Springhower

$Treasury Notes $

Owing to the generosity of our Nutrioso community and att the wonderf uI patrons who attend and
donate to our f undraising events, the NCA can give back to our mountain communities by way of
providing donations to our tocaI charitable organizations and veterans associations. This year, as wetl
as awarding two college schotarships to Round Vattey High School seniors, the NCA is giving support
to:

. Rcund Va[tey Senior Center

. Round Vattey Cares Food Bank

. Living Hope

.Annuat Veteran's Luncheon (in Atpine)

.American Legion

to assist in their efforts to bring food, comfort and cheer to those in need.

ln addition to these monetary donations, the NCA donated unsotd items from our End-of-the-Trail
Rummage Sate in Jutyto the Round VatteyAnimaI RescueThrift Store in Springervitte.

We thankyou aLt for hetping to make possibte these charitabte contributions; and, for hetping us to
continue to maintain and improve our Nutrioso Community Center.

. Round Vattey Food Bank

. Mea[s-0n-Wheets

' St. Vincent de Paul

.VFW



Annuat Hotiday Bazaar

Hetd in 0ctober, the NCA was serving in our
Hotidaze Kitchen and greeting att with
great food. The soups and chiti were big
hits with everyone.

We a[[ know the kitchen is a gathering
ptace, so ptease joln us next yea! Enjoy our
deticious food meet friends and enjoy a[[
the festivities of the start of the hotiday
season!

The Fourth Annuat Holidaze Ba zaar witt be
hetd 0ctober 9-10,2020, Save the date!

Stay tuned for more fun events to be
ptanned for our community this year!
Ptease participate and make it a big dea[!

Tammi-Jo and Sherry

Raffles

Our annuat tsBO raffte booth was a b uzz ot
activity this year. Everyone taking their chance
and hoping to win. lt was att great fun and
another huge success! Looking forward to
getting started on next year! See you in June!

Sherry French

Nutrioso Community Association is on Facebook!
Please like and follow the page, where you witl find
information such as when monthly meetings occur,
community events and more! This Facebook page
will also post weather and fire/prescribed burning

updates if the events witt impact our area.


